
 

St. Mark Parish Curbside Dinner 
Saturday, June 12, 2021 

Our curbside Lenten Supper was a tremendous success, and, as we cannot have our annual 
parish BBQ in June, we will be offering another curbside event.      

The Event Committee and the KOC will be hosting a curbside pick-up Saturday evening dinner on 
Saturday, June 12, 2021.  You will enjoy a delicious homemade meal, delivered to your car! The 
proceeds will be shared between The KOC Father Donnelly Council #322 to support their charitable 
giving and St. Mark Church.    

Delectable Details: 

Lasagna, Salad, Italian Bread, and Home Baked Cookies 
All for only $15 per person 

Food can be picked up between 5:00 PM and 6:00 PM  

ALL Orders MUST be PREPAID, we will not be able to accept payment at pick up! 

Members of the Knights of Columbus will deliver your order to your car when you arrive. 

Reserve your meals and preferred pickup time by completing this form and dropping it off 
with your payment in the black mailbox at the parish office or with your Sunday offering at 

Mass. Please make checks payable to St. Mark Church 

Registrations are due by Monday, June 7th – NO EXCEPTIONS! 

We are limited to 150 meals, so register early! 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name____________________________________     Phone Number _________________________ 

Number of Meals @$15 each_______                           Total Enclosed__________________________ 

Pick up Time 5:00 to 5:15_______                                   Pick up Time 5:15 to 5:30_______ 

Pick up Time 5:30 to 5:45_______                                   Pick up Time 5:45 to 6:00_______                            


